
 

 

Red Rock Democratic General Meeting November 15, 2017 
 

President Dan Kruger called the meeting to order at 7:01 PM.   

Donna West led the Pledge of Allegiance for the membership. 

 

New member Cynthia Cruz was recognized. 

Club candidates for the Member at Large were given a few minutes each to explain why they were 

running for the Board.  Ballots were then handed out to eligible current members for voting.  George 

Trachtman was in charge of the election counting.  He selected 2 members from the membership to 

assist in the counting of the ballots. 

In the absence of Edith Byrd, Ginni gave the Treasurer’s report.  Heather Senn made the motion for 

the approval of the Treasurer’s report.  It was seconded by Guy Seggev.  The membership approved 

the motion.  Copies of the report are available at the check-in table. 

 

Frank Fopiano made the motion that the October General Meeting Minutes not be read and it should 

be approved. Heather Senn seconded the motion to approve.  The motion was approved by the 

membership.  Copies of the Minutes are available at the check-in table. 

 

Dan spoke about the upcoming Holiday Party.  It will be from 6-10 PM on December 9th at Distill, 

located at 10820 West Charleston Blvd, Las Vegas, NV 89135 
 

George Trachtman announced the election of officers.   They are Dan Kruger, President running 

unopposed and Ginni Kruger, Treasurer running unopposed. Voting rules and requirements were 

explained by George and ballots were passed out to eligible voting members.  George stated that Dan 

and Ginni would be elected by acclimation.  The membership approved.    At-Large Directors elected 

were Heather Senn and Karina Provost.  As Ginni resigned from the position of Secretary, Dan asked 

Karina if she would assume that position on the Board and she accepted 

 

Dan introduced the guest speaker for the evening Barbara Buckley with Legal Aid Center of Southern 

Nevada.  She gave the audience an oversight of the agency in the last several years and how it has 

grown.   
 

The winners of Bring A Friend contest were Bev Norton and Lani Paz. 

The Pot of Gold winner of $45.00 was Barbara Berman.     

President Dan Kruger adjourned the meeting at 8:41 PM. 
 

Submitted by Ginni Kruger   Recording Secretary 


